
 

Please Join 
 

American Herbal Products Association, Consumer Healthcare Products Association, 
Council for Responsible Nutrition, Natural Products Association and  

United Natural Products Alliance 
 

In Cooperation With The 

Congressional Dietary Supplement Caucus 
 

For A Mid-Afternoon Snack Briefing On 
 

Serious Adverse Event Reporting:  

What It Reveals About Dietary Supplement Safety 
 

Thursday, February 27th  2:30 – 3:30 PM 
121 Cannon House Office Building  

 

The Dietary Supplement and Nonprescription Drug Consumer Protection Act, signed into law in 
December 2006, requires manufacturers to report to FDA serious adverse events (AERs) associated with 
dietary supplements. In addition, supplement companies must maintain accurate records for six years 
for any non-serious adverse event reports they receive. Over the past 12 years, the data collected from 
these requirements have provided insights into the safety of dietary supplements and given FDA early 
warnings of potential safety concerns. AER data is already available for hemp-derived CBD products. 
 
This briefing will examine the AER data collected and what it reveals about the safety profile of dietary 
supplements: Does the industry have a safety problem? What products are most often associated with 
adverse events? Are safety concerns already evident for CBD-containing supplements? Dr. Rick Kingston 
will explain how AER data has helped ensure consumer safety and explain what adverse event reporting 
exposes from the introduction of hemp-derived CBD products. 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Speaker: Richard “Rick” Kingston, PharmD – Clinical Professor, University of Minnesota/College of 

Pharmacy, Co-Founder and President, Regulatory and Scientific Affairs, SafetyCall International  
 

*Interns welcome when accompanied by Permanent Staff*  
RSVP to William Dumais at wdumais@crnusa.org / 202.204.7677 

mailto:wdumais@crnusa.org

